December 2024

Dear Headteacher or Local Authority

Admissions Policy for 2026 entry

As required by the Admissions Code, AGS has published its proposed admissions policy for
2026 entry and has initiated a consultation period which will run from Thursday 19th
December 2024 to Thursday 30th January 2025.

I should be grateful if you could bring this consultation to the attention of your governing
body and other stakeholders.

If anyone wishes to comment on this draft policy they should use this form to send
comments to the Principal, Ms Rachel Thorpe - alternatively written feedback can be sent by
post to Ms Thorpe, ADMISSIONS CONSULTATION, Alcester Grammar School, Birmingham Rd,
Alcester, B49 5ED before the deadline of 4 pm on Thursday 30th January 2025.

A copy of this consultation document is available under the information section of the
school website under admissions arrangements.

Yours sincerely
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Rachel Thorpe

Principal
Alcester Grammar School OFES
Birmingham Road, Alcester, Warwickshire B49 5ED Outstanding
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